
From: VCO News VCO.news@wits.ac.za
Subject: WITS UPDATE ON COVID-19 (7)

Date: 13 March 2020 at 06:32
To: VCO News VCO.news@wits.ac.za

Dear Colleagues and Students 

The COVID-19 management committee would like to advise the Wits community that a medical student has
been quarantined after it was found that the student came into contact with a person who had been identified
with COVID-19. 

The student is being monitored closely and has not displayed any symptoms of COVID-19. The student has
been screened and the test results are expected later today. However, as a precautionary measure the Faculty
has cancelled the clinical activities scheduled for the student’s class today. 

We will keep you updated as soon as we have any further information. 

Thank you
 
Wits COVID-19 Management Committee
13 March 2020


